Government of Sierra Leone

MINISTRY OF TECHNICAL AND HIGHER EDUCATION

PRESS RELEASE

Following a joint communique on unaccredited universities and
award of fake degrees in sierra Leone on Tuesday 26" April, 2022, all
academic and administrative staff in Higher and Technical Education
Institutions who acquired their cerfificates, diplomas and degrees in
unaccredited institutions and used same for employment and or
promotion in their respective institutions are to resign within the next
two weeks, i.e. from 12'" May to Wednesday 26" May, 2022.

Any staff who fails to comply with this instruction will be in breach of
the joint communique and will be summarily dismissed.
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